
 

2018 
SPRING VALLEY PARK & RECREATION 
3

rd 
- 6

th
 GRADE VOLLEYBALL PROGRAM 

 

The Fall Volleyball Program will begin Monday, September 10th, 2018, for students in  
3rd - 6th grade.  Participants are required to fill out the form below and bring it along with 
the participation fee to the High School in Spring Valley, on the first day. 
 
The Program will be held on Mondays at Kingsland High School Gym from 5:30pm to 
6:30pm.   
 
We will meet on the following Mondays: September 10th, 17th, 24th, & October 1st.  We 
will end the program with a play day against Grand Meadow &.Triton 9:00am to 
11:00am on Saturday, October 6th - site TBD.     
 
The cost of the program is $20 – this will include a T-shirt. 
 
Emphasis is on learning skills and sportsmanship. 
 
The participation fee must be turned in with the form below.  Any late registration will 
have a $5 late fee.  If you are unable to attend on September 10th, you may drop off 
your form and fee at City Hall to avoid the late fee.  City Hall hours are Mondays – 
Thursdays from 8:00am – 4:30pm.  There is also a 24-hour drop box located on the 
south side of City Hall at the top of the ramp next to the door if you can’t drop it off 
during business hours.   
 
Checks can be made payable to: City of Spring Valley  (Sorry, credit cards are currently not accepted) 

 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

2018 – 3rd- 6th GRADE FALL VOLLEYBALL REGISTRATION 
 

 
CHILD’S NAME________________________________________________________ 
   (Please print clearly) 
 

PHONE_____________________________________GRADE___________________ 
 
CHILD'S YOUTH SHIRT SIZE (unless Adult size is specified)__________________________ 
 
PARENT’S SIGNATURE_________________________________________________ 
 
PARENT'S PRINTED NAME______________________________________________ 
 
Parents E-Mail_________________________________________________________ 
            (Please print clearly) 

 

Parents are reminded that although injuries are rare, any such injuries sustained would 
be the financial responsibility of the parents.  The parent/guardian signature is 
considered an acceptance of this responsibility on your part. 

 

 


